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Tennessee Valley Authority has submitted an application to extend the license of the 
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant for 20 additional years.  An accident at this aging plant could 
contaminate people 50 miles away, an area of 7,000 square miles or more.  The plant is located 
just 18 miles northeast of Chattanooga, Tennessee.  Other towns within the 50-mile zone are 
Pikeville, South Pittsburg, Sweetwater and Athens, Tennessee, Dalton and Ellijay, Georgia,  and 
parts of Jackson County, Alabama and Cherokee County, North Carolina. 
 

The Blue Ridge Environmental Defense League is challenging the license for health and 
safety reasons.  If you live in Tennessee, Georgia, Alabama or North Carolina within 50 miles of 
the plant (within the circle on the map), you may join this effort by signing a declaration of 
standing which will enable us to represent you in this challenge.   
 

To support this effort, print out the declaration form, fill in your name and address, sign 
and date it, and send it by email, fax or postal mail to: 
Postal Service: PO Box 88 Glendale Springs, NC 28629 

Email: BREDL@skybest.com 
Fax: 336-982-2954 

All declarations should be submitted no later than May 1, 2013. 
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